
 

 
 
 
 
Objects can help people with transitions and life changes, and even 
to maintain a sense of personal identity over time. Objects have 
been used to create a broader understanding of social work. How, 
then, might Objects help us understand more about group work? 
Can Objects help individuals in the process of becoming a group?  
 
Mark Doel, Professor Emeritus at Sheffield Hallam University, will 
help us consider the potential for objects, everyday or unusual, to 
explore our experiences and understanding of group work. 
 
Participants are requested to bring an Object to the session – 
perhaps one that is used in your direct work with groups or one     
that can represent your relationship to group work. 
 
THE IASWG Red Apple Chapter will be providing                     
refreshments. 
 
RSVP to Akram Alhoribi 
e-aalhoribi@adelphi.edu 
p-(212)-965-9340 (ext:8359) 
 

 
 

Co-Sponsored by Adelphi University School of Social Work AND   

The Red Apple Chapter of the International Association for Social Work with Groups 

SAVE THE DATE                                              
November 11, 2019 

5:30PM-7:30PM 

Using Objects to Tell Stories of Group Work 

Adelphi University 
Manhattan Center, Room 260/261 
75 Varick Street 
New York, NY 10013 
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